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Hot chocolate with SLT

Year 1

Year 1 have been artists! 
They have been learning 

the skill of painting. 
They used powder paint 

and shapes for their 
painting inspired by 

artist Uzo Egonu.

Lunchtimes

The children have been 
having fun with our new 
toys and climbing frame 

on the playground.

Year 6

As evolutionary scientists it’s very 
important to learn about fossils. In Year 

6, they explored why we have fossils 
and made some of our own. They 

made some detailed fossils patterns on 
their salt dough.

The Evergreen children have made a fantastic start to the new year. It has been 
a busy term! 

Black History Month

As part of Black History 
Month, we joined an 

online live assembly to 
celebrate black history 

and explore how children 
can feel welcome and 

safe in our schools.

Each week one child from each class 
is chosen by their teacher to be 

rewarded for their hard work and 
positive attitudes by having hot 

chocolate with SLT.

Ashton Gate trip
Year 5 had an amazing 

day at Ashton Gate 
Stadium! They started the 
trip with a PE lesson and 
a game of dodge which 
they loved! They then 

had a private tour of the 
stadium and even got to 
walk onto the pitch and 

see where the players get 
ready for the match!



Attendance

It is important for your child to arrive on time for 
school everyday. Every time they are late, they 

are missing learning. Every minute of learning is 
important.

School starts at 8:30am. 

Children and their families can attend our FREE 
breakfast club from 8am.

Reception

Year R went down to the woods to 
collect leaves for their sensory 

tray.
We explored the colours and 

textures of the beautiful Autumnal 
leaves!

Year 2

Year 2 used their 
science learning to 
inspire some art. 

They used 
watercolour to paint 

the solar system

Forest school
This year, every class will have a chance to have 
Forest school. This term was Year 3’s turn. They 
learnt lots and had lots of fun!

J3 author visit
Year 4 have been lucky to visit 
Junction 3 to participate in a 
special workshop with a local 

Bristolian poet. They write their 
own poems and enjoyed playing 

word association games.

Celebration assembly
Every Friday, we celebrate our achievement in our 
celebration assembly. We have awards for children 

who have been good citizens, who have worked 
hard on their reading and who have shown good 

oracy skills.

Get your ticket from the office today!
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